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Dear Church Family,
A very special thank you to the Inasmuch Team for
sending Jason Patrick, Jim Gallagher and Cam
Kenimer to our home, they trimmed our bushes and
flower beds and also fixed the handle on our storm
door.

God Bless each of you!

Drew and Patty Martin

Central Baptist Church,
Thank you so much for trimming shrubs and washing
windows at the Bourbon County Senior Center for
this year’s Inasmuch project.

Best Regards,
Laurel Gambill & The Bourbon County Senior Center

Sisters in Christ recognized Alice Scott at their
meeting on September 14t for her Christian service
and in her memory, they gave a contribution in her
name to the Liz Rose Helping Hands.

Churchwide Outreach Mission
October 30" 6-8 PM
Trunk or Treat

*in our Church Parking Lot
More information to follow. There will be a sign-up
sheet at the registration counter if you would like to
participate in this mission. All other activities will be

cancelled as this will be a Churchwide Outreach
Mission. Everyone is encouraged to attend, lots of
volunteers will be needed!

Ministerial Staff

Mickey Ballard: mickey@centralbaptistparis.com
Associate Pastor of Music & Worship
Jonathan Graves: jonathancbc2019@outlook.com
Associate Pastor of Families & Youth
Church Secretary: kaye@centralbaptistparis.com
Financial Secretary: cathy@centralbaptistparis.com
visit us at www.centralbaptistparis.com

Find us on Facebook,
www.facebook.com/centralbaptistparis
www.facebook.com/centralbaptistparisyouth
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EASTOR

search committee

Ephesians 1:22-23: And he put all things under his feet

and gave him as head over all things to the church, which
is his body, the fullness of him who fills all in all.

Please continue to pray for our Pastor Search Committee.
The committee consists of the following people: Salena
Hurter, Drew Hatmaker, Kathy Mackie, Linda Berry, Bryan
Beauman, Gayle Fields, and Chris Jones.



MICKEY’S MUSINGS

Youth Ensemble rehearses on Sunday afternoons at
5:30 in room 205. We will sing on Sunday, October 6.
Please be in room 205 at 10:30 that morning.

Music Makers has resumed its rehearsals on
Wednesdays at 6:30 in room 205. The students are
working on the musical AWAY IN A MANGO which
presents the true meaning of Christmas in a unique
way. All children in kindergarten through grade 5 are
encouraged to participate.

Worship Choir and Youth Ensemble: We will have a
rehearsal weekend on November 1 and 2 for
intensive work on the music for Christmas.

Christmas Cantata will be presented on December 14
and 15. Our Worship Choir and Youth Ensemble will
be joining forces with the First Baptist Choir to
present the work, THE CAROLS OF CHRISTMAS. Make
plans now to attend.

BOOMERS AND SENIORS DAYTRIPS

Tuesday, October 22: We will have lunch at Claudia
Sanders Dinner House and then make our way to the
Outlet Shoppes of the Bluegrass.

November TBD: We will stay in town to watch the Fall
musical at BCMS.

Saturday, December 7: We will attend the UK Choirs
Holiday Collage. Tickets are $25 and must be paid in
advance by November 11.

OUTREACH

Trunk -n- Treat was a smashing success last year and
we anticipate it being even larger this year. We need
every Sunday School class to participate this year in
decorating their rooms, distributing candy, and telling
the Good News of Jesus Christ. Our event will be held
on Wednesday, October 30. Mark your calendars
now!

SPECIAL EVENT

On Sunday, December 22 we will host Jonathan and
Emily Martin in a worship event as we celebrate the
WORD IN WORSHIP for Christmas. They have been in
ministry for over a decade and have led worship at
Centri-Kid camps at Campbellsville for the last five
years. We are excited to have them sing scripture
and carols pointing our attention to the promise and
fulfillment of the birth of the Messiah.

.ﬁﬂﬂ.... Jonny’s Corner

It is already October! | always look forward to
brisk evenings and cooler temps, but that means that
there is quite a bit of yardwork that needs to be
done. Every fall the student ministry will give their
time to help clean up yards. This is a free service, no
one will be charged, but if you would like to give a
donation, it will benefit the student ministry and help
with camp fees. If you need some help and would
like to get your yard cleaned up please contact me, or
the office.

Fundraising is in full swing! The students are
heading to Cedarmore in Bagdad, Ky for camp July 3-7
and the children are heading back to CentriKid in
Campbellsville, July 20-24. We are still looking for
volunteers to help with UK football games, | have
candy bars, and we are asking for families to sponsor
students and children for camp and donate $40
increments, or what you can. If you are interested in
sponsoring a student or child, please contact me, or
the church office.

Thank you to everyone that volunteered with
the Habitat for Humanity Community Party last
month. | am sorry that | was not able to be there, but
| am committed to help with the Bourbon County
Band through their competition season on Saturdays.
My daughter is in the band and | truly enjoy working
with the students and their families, and getting the
opportunity to spend time with my daughter
watching her do something that she really enjoys.

Be in prayer for all our students. The majority
are involved in extra-curricular activities and could
use our prayers to stay healthy and injury free. The
lives of students are extremely busy with activities,
please make sure you wish them well, and if you see
them, make sure you let them know you are praying
for them and miss seeing them at church.

Student ministry will be having their annual
Lock-In on Nov. 20™. We will definitely need adult
leaders to help with this event. There will be 2 shifts
and | will need at least 10 adults for each shift. |
know it makes a long day, but it is a blast hanging out
with the students and getting to know them better. If
you are interested in helping and/or have questions,
please contact me.

Last but not least, be in prayer for our Pastor
Search Committee as the process of finding a new
pastor is still ongoing. Central Baptist is in a fortunate
position with two full-time pastors and leadership



that are willing to give their time to the church and
help the church to keep moving forward in this period
of transition. Just remember that all of us have a part
in God’s ministry. Ministry does not stop just because
we do not have a lead pastor at this point in time.
We all are called to go out and make disciples. The
ministries of Central Baptist Church are still moving
forward and going on as normal. So, let’s not panic,
and keep seeking the Lord and moving the direction
He wants us to move. Let me leave you with Psalm
46:10,

“Be still, and know that | am God. | will be
exalted among the nations; | will be exalted in the
earth.” (ESV)

God is in control and we must rely on Him. He
will bring the new pastor to Central in His time. Allow
this time of transition to help our church to grow in
faith and keep pursuing Him and strive to grow His
ministry.

God Bless,
Jonny

Average Attendance & Giving Report
through September 22"
Average Sunday School 181 Average Worship 248
Year to Date Budget Giving $309,882
Year to Date Budget Required $355,673
Budget Shortfall $45,791

Eliza Broadus Offering
Equipping To Go 2019
Central Baptist Church Goal is $2,500
(Collected as of September 22" $737)

WMU

missions for life

North American Mission Board
By Keith Ryan, church planter
(Nevada) | minister with my wife, Nichole, in Reno,
the second most unchurched city in the United
States. The rocks are hard, the dirt is hard, and the
hearts of the people are hard! It’s very difficult to get
people to come to church, so the constant challenge
is to find ways and places to share the gospel. We do
a lot of community outreach like Backyard bible
Clubs, VBS (Vacation Bible School), and church events
around the holidays.

| find the biggest hindrance in people
accepting the gospel is sin. They think they are living
life just fine without Jesus, so why would they need
Him? Jonathan was a young man in our church who
was saved and serving in church but still not
submitted to God. | have ministered to him for
several years, and I’'m happy to say that recently he
finally gave his life fully to Christ. He has given up
drinking and is now focused on serving God. |
baptized him in Lake Tahoe in January as a final
outward sign of his full submission to Christ.

| am currently in my church planter
apprenticeship with the North American Mission
Board, and | am also serving as the associate pastor of
Faith Ministry in Reno. Nichole and | are also assisting
in leading the youth group at the church. | find it very
rewarding when | get the opportunity to share the
gospel with people who have never heard it before.

Please pray for the hearts of the people in
Reno to soften so we can share the gospel with them.
Please pray for workers for our new church. We need
a core team of committed people and a group of
people willing to help us launch.

INASMUCH
Thanks to all the volunteers who gave up their
Saturday to work in INASMUCH, Saturday September
7", Wanda and | counted 105 volunteers that came
to participate in a variety of projects. There were 203
people from the community that attended the
clothing giveaway on Friday night and Saturday
morning. Breakfast was served at the church for the
community and volunteers enjoyed ribeye steak
sandwiches and green beans at the county extension
office. All of the projects were completed except for
one, and that will be completed at a later date.
Thanks again for everyone who came and
shared God’s love with our community. You made
Operation Inasmuch possible with your willingness to
serve.
In Christ’s Love,
Bill Sprinkle

October AWANA Calendar
October 6th — Fall Break-NO AWANA
October 13th - Regular Club Night
October 20th - Regular Club Night
October 27th — Fun costume Night

2019-2020 Committees - need to meet and elect their
chairman for the year. Please let the office know the
name of your chair person when elected.

October is Pastor Appreciation Month
Share some words of appreciation to our
Associate Pastors,

Mickey Ballard and Jonathan Graves!
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